
Curious to learn more about SKIPPS Orchestra? 

  

 

What’s it all about?  

• SKIPPS Orchestra happens each Wednesday morning at 8am – 8:50am in the Performance Arts 

Space (temporarily in the library until the end of 2024).  

• The school orchestra has been around for more than 10 years and is a wonderful opportunity for 

children to come together & celebrate music under the guidance of ex-SKiPPS teacher and 

conductor, Michael Roper. 

• Parents & Carers are welcome to stay and enjoy the class, join in on an instrument, help around 

moving instruments, or leave, totally up to you! 

• Children are encouraged to come along & give it a try before registering to join (they can join at 

any time through the year!)  

What’s the cost?  

The Orchestra has a fantastic reputation for being a family friendly activity,  

accessible to all children, no matter their economic situation.  

Financial contribution from families is voluntary; Michael’s fees are fully covered by these       

contributions and the suggested amount is $80 per term per child. 

For bank account details please join the WhatsApp group or email: annaesquep@gmail.com 

Join the WhatsApp group: 
 

Here you will be updated on what’s going 
on at class, any music updates, 

performances, etc.  
 

QR code is also available outside the 
Performing Arts Room. 

  
Is Orchestra run by the school? 

Orchestra is NOT part of the school curriculum; however the school is supportive of the orchestra and 

kindly provides the space at no cost.  

Parent volunteers and Michael are the organizers.  

Feel free to reach out to help in any way!  

 

Any questions? Please reach out to Michael 0433 911 773 


